Coronavirus update – March 2023
We have been able to offer all dental treatments for several months and we are seeing all our patients for regular check-ups. If you haven’t had a check-up recently then please contact us.
There are still fluctuating levels of COVID in our local community and we need to remain aware of this so that we can protect our vulnerable patients and keep our practice working for everyone. We ask all patients to have good hand hygiene (you are welcome to wash your hands on arrival or use the hand gel available on reception and in the waiting room), and to socially distance whenever possible. We support patients who want to wear face masks to do so.
If you have respiratory symptoms (cold or flu like symptoms) we need to rearrange your routine appointment for a better time. However, if your problem is urgent, we can still see you. Call us and we will arrange to see you at a new time chosen to be able to give you all the care needed to keep everyone safe.
As a practice we continue to do everything we can to keep everyone safe. Infection prevention and control measures have always been a high priority in the running of our practice and remain so. We follow all NHS protocols including using the recommended PPE.
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